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From: Elspeth Ingleby    
Sent: 09 June 2022 12:34 
To: Rob Smith   
Subject: Woodside Mine, Sneaton (NYMNP) NYM/2022/0316 
 
Hi Rob, 
 
Thanks for passing this on, and apologies for not submitting my comments earlier.  
 
Having read through the information provided, including the updated information air pollution impacts, I am 
satisfied that any impacts of the work will remain within the limits of what has been approved under the 
conditions of the overall main approval and therefore the proposals under this application will not present 
any additional risk to natural environment features. 
 
For the purposes of the habitat regulations I therefore assert that; 

 The works is not directly connected with or necessary for the management of any European 
designated site and; 

 The work will not have a likely significant effect on any European designated site, either alone or in 
combination, and can therefore be screened out of further assessment.  

 
This conclusion is supported by documents submitted by the applicant including; 

 Updated Hydrological Risk Assessment and appendices 
 Updated Construction Environment Management Plan and appendices. 

 
Kind regards 
 
Elspeth 
 
 
Elspeth Ingleby ACIEEM 
Senior Ecologist 
Conservation & Climate Change Department 
North York Moors National Park Authority 
The Old Vicarage, Bondgate, Helmsley, York YO62 5BP 

 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 




